
Daily contact testing of pupils and school staff who 
have come into contact with positive cases is 
temporarily paused
Regular testing of staff will increase to twice weekly, to help break chains of 
transmission

Guidance will be updated shortly

All other testing should continue

Those who have come into contact with positive cases 
should follow contact self-isolation guidance 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guida
nce-for-contacts-of-people-with-possible-or-
confirmed-coronavirus-covid-19-infection-who-do-
not-live-with-the-person

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-for-contacts-of-people-with-possible-or-confirmed-coronavirus-covid-19-infection-who-do-not-live-with-the-person

